

22nd July, 2019.

Dear Mr. Chapman,

Thank you for your letter of 9th July, addressed to Edward Young, with regard to the *We R Safe* project that was recently instigated by the Epping Forest Youth Council.

It was most interesting to learn about this initiative and its focus on helping young people to improve their resilience and build confidence. It is also quite clear from your letter that the project has been successful to date, and please convey my congratulations to those involved.

This message comes to you and the Epping Forest Youth Council with my good wishes.

Yours sincerely,
Matt Magee

Matt Magee
Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

Michael R. Chapman, Esq., DL.